
May 2023VILLAGE VOICE
May is recognized as Older Americans Month!

May Special Events
5/1-7:00 p.m.

Music with Chris and Angi 5/3-5:30 p.m.
Music with Larry Davis-

Main Lounge 5/4-11:00 a.m.
Lunch Bunch-Red Lobster 5/5-4:00 p.m.

Social Hour 5/6-2:00 p.m.
Piano Recital-Legacy Commons

5/8-7:00 p.m.
Music with Chris and Angi 5/10-7:00 p.m.
Music with Megan Biner 5/12-7:00 p.m.

Arnold Studio Violin Recital 5/15-7:00 p.m.
Music with Paul White 5/16-6:00 p.m.

Distaff Choir

5/17-7:00 p.m.
Music with Todd Berry 5/19-4:00 p.m.

Social Hour 5/19-6:30 p.m.-Civic Theatre
Outing School of Rock 5/22-7:00 p.m.
Music with Rhatatat 5/24-7:00 p.m.

Music with Denni Glander

May is recognized as Older Americans Month, a time to honor and celebrate the
contributions and achievements of older Americans. This month-long observance has
been recognized since 1963 and serves as an opportunity to raise awareness of
important issues affecting seniors and highlight resources available to support
healthy aging.
The theme for Older Americans Month 2023 is "Communities of Strength", which
recognizes the important role that communities play in supporting and empowering 

seniors. This theme emphasizes the importance of building strong, inclusive communities that support
seniors and enable them to age with dignity, respect, and independence.
Older Americans Month provides an opportunity to recognize the diversity and unique needs of seniors
in our communities. It is a time to celebrate the rich cultural traditions and contributions of older adults
and honor their continued strength and resilience.
Throughout the month of May, communities across the country will host events and activities to support
seniors and raise awareness of important issues affecting older Americans. These events may include
health fairs, educational workshops, fitness classes, social gatherings, and volunteer opportunities.
In addition, resources and programs are available year-round to support healthy aging and empower
seniors to live their best lives. These resources may include healthcare services, transportation
assistance, home modifications, meal delivery programs, and caregiver support services.
As we recognize Older Americans Month, it is important to remember that seniors are valuable members
of our communities and have much to contribute. By supporting and empowering older Americans, we
can ensure that they continue to thrive and remain active participants in our society.
In conclusion, Older Americans Month is a time to celebrate the contributions and achievements of
seniors and raise awareness of important issues affecting older Americans. By building strong, inclusive
communities that support seniors and provide resources for healthy aging, we can empower older
Americans to age with dignity, respect, and independence. Let us take this opportunity to recognize and
honor the unique needs and contributions of seniors in our communities.
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Name: Cheryl Hull Job Title: Purchasing
What is your favorite hobby? Traveling

Coon cat named Wesley.
How long have you been with the company? Cheryl has worked for Westminster Village for 25
years.
What do you enjoy most about working here? The one thing that she enjoys the most about
working at Westminster Village is the atmosphere. 

What's one thing on your bucket list? Cheryl would like to go to the Grand
Canyon

Department: Dietary

NOW ACCEPTING MEDICAID IN OUR HEALTH CENTER
Westminster Village is excited to announce that we are now accepting
Medicaid in our Health Center. This allows us to serve more of the
community with the same great care that we have provided for over 49
years.

Professional nursing staff is
available 24 hours a day.
Comfortable and spacious private
suites are available.
Free-111 Channel in-house TV,
Telephone & in-room Wi-Fi.

Selective menus that meet a variety
of nutritional needs and change
daily.
Regularly scheduled entertainment.
Variety of Spiritual and worship
programs offered.

Call for more
information

"COOL & COMFORTABLE" FOR SPRING & SUMMER
Now is the time to start thinking about where you want to spend
spring and summer. With life-enriching connections to enhance
your mind, body, and spirit, you can celebrate the season in a cool,
comfortable environment. Pack your bags and enjoy a fun and

For more information, call Tyler or Melody at 765·288·2155
relaxing spring and summer!

SWAN WATCH 2023

What's a fun fact about you that many people may not know? She has a Maine

The residents and staff at Westminster Village are patiently
waiting for Bonnie's eggs to hatch. Bonnie has been a good mom,
and Clyde protects her and the eggs. We should be getting 8
cygnets before long. If you would like to stay up to date and see
them when they hatch, you can follow our Facebook page,
Westminster Village Muncie. 


